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On Saturday 13 and Sunday 14 May 2017 between 8am and 5pm, the left turn out of Harbour Road onto Kingsford 
Smith Drive will be temporarily closed. 

This partial closure is required to allow for the installation of underground services beneath Harbour Road. Work will 
involve excavating a trench across Harbour Road to install a new stormwater drainage pipe.  

The left and right turns into Harbour Road from Kingsford Smith Drive will be maintained under the direction of traffic 
control with additional signage installed to help motorists navigate around the work area.  

This closure enables the project team to carry out the bulk of the work during the day to minimise the impact of 
consecutive night shifts on local residents. 

Pedestrian access will be maintained around the work site under the direction of traffic control and driveway access 
for residents and businesses will be maintained at all times. 

In the event of wet weather or unforeseen circumstances, this closure may extend to allow the work activity to be 
completed safely. 

 

 

 

May 2017 
Partial road closure – Harbour Road, Hamilton 

 

For more information, please contact the team on 1800 084 383 or email info@ksdupgrade.com.au 

We appreciate your patience during these important works. 
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